
A FEW WORDS
ABOUT OUR PROJECT

INTRODUCING THE STAND UP APP:
EMPOWERING EDUCATORS AND STUDENTS

NOVEMBER 2023

"STAND UP - Fighting cyberbullying by
identifying it in the VET classroom" is an
Erasmus+ project that aims to provide
VET teachers with tools to understand
and combat cyberbullying. It also aims to
help VET students become aware of the
danger of cyberbullying.

We are proud to introduce the culmination of our hard work and dedication — the STAND UP App. Our
mobile app is designed to be an invaluable resource in the fight against cyberbullying in the classroom.
The STAND UP app offers a range of features and resources that promote a safer and more inclusive
learning environment. The app contains the following:

Training material: Access comprehensive training content designed for both teachers and VET
students. Equip teachers and learners with the knowledge and tools they need to effectively
address cyberbullying.
Contact database: Get in touch with professionals, experts and organisations in the field of cyber
protection at regional, national and European level.
Resource repository: Explore a curated collection of useful resources available in the European
Union. This includes complementary applications, informative articles, insightful reports, and more
to support your efforts in promoting online safety.

We invite you to download and use our STAND UP App by visiting the following links:
For Android Users: Download STAND UP App on Google Play 
For iOS Users: Download STAND UP App on the App Store 
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STAND UP brings together organisations
from 4 different countries - Acción
Laboral (ES), INNOHUB (ES), CWEP (PL),
DIAS VET (GR) and Eurospeak Ltd (IE).

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=eu.dcnet.standup
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/stand-up-app/id6446203967


On 18 and 19 October, the STAND UP
partnership celebrated an important milestone
— the last transnational meeting of the project.
The event took place in the charming town of
Trikala, Greece, and was kindly hosted by DIAS
VET. This meeting marked the culmination of the
project and provided the partners with the
opportunity to achieve several important goals:
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Overview of project progress: The partners provided a comprehensive overview of the project
progress and acknowledged the achievements and milestones reached during the project period.
Final tasks and milestones: The partners held productive discussions and organised final tasks to
ensure the successful completion of the project.
Sustainability and future exploitation: The partners worked together to develop strategies and
plans for the sustainability and further exploitation of the project results after the completion of the
project in January 2024.


